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UNIVERSITY OF NEW MEXICO 

BOARD OF REGENTS 

 

NOTICE OF POTENTIAL QUORUM 

 
Saturday, November 19, 2022, 5:00 PM 

The Pit, 1255 University Blvd. SE 
 

A potential quorum of the UNM Board of Regents may occur at the UNM vs. NMSU 

Men’s Basketball game to be hosted by UNM on Saturday, November 19, 2022 at The Pit, 

located at 1255 University Boulevard SE, Albuquerque, NM. The gathering will not be an 

official meeting of the Board of Regents, there will be no agenda, and no votes or official 

actions will be taken by the Board of Regents. 

 

Please contact the Office of the Board of Regents at 505-277-7639 for additional 

information. 

 
 

 

 

 

 


